ir Arthur

Department of Militia wd Deferre,

®Ottityua, Canada,
June 20th,

My dear Sir Arthur,

I enclose herewith some re-
marks that I have made in connection with the
Report of the >ard of Visitors. These re-

are concurred in by the Chief of the
neral Staff.

paragraph
the Report, the LL“' li uOuUCil have de-
to give Proportional Representation a
and the proposed new Regulations govern-
ing Entrance to the Royal Military College,
which have been circulated to the Educational
Authorities of the various Provincial Govern-
ments have been generally approved., You may
remember I showed you a copy of this at King-
ston. A copy is enclosed herewith for your
perusal,

I hope that you have a pleasant
journey to England this Summer.

I have the honour to be,
Yours very sincerely,

Currie, G.C.M.G. ,K.C.B.,etc.,

Prineipsal,

MeGill University,
“v“treal P Qe




